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I am responding to your letter dated June 2, 2006. We are in the process of securing the missing information concerning 

some of the individual contributors to the CWA COPE Political Contributions Committee (CWA COPE PCC) in the manner 

described in my letter to you dated June 9, 2006, which addressed identical questions concerning previous reports filed 

by CWA COPE PCC.   

 

In accordance with 11 CF.R.   104.7(b)(4), CWA COPE PCC will file with its next regularly scheduled report an amended 

memo Schedule A listing all contributions for which additional information was received. 

  

We believe this process meets the Commission's "best efforts" requirements.  Thank you for your attention and 

consideration.  

  

Sincerely,   

  

Krystal R. Dehaba,  

CWA COPE Administrator 

  

cc: Laurence E. Gold 
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